
Unione Sindacale di Base

USB supports the Palestinian people

Nazionale, 31/03/2018

USB supports the Palestinian people who are currently undergoing yet another frightful

massacre, costing up to 16 unarmed Palestinians and more than a thousand injured.

The attack began a few hours before the start of the "March of Return", proclaimed by the

Palestinians on the "Earth Day" that commemorates the six Palestinians killed by the Israeli

police in Galilee during the protests, 32 years ago, against the confiscation of Arab lands. A

recurrence that, over the years, has turned into an occasion for the condemnation of the

military occupation of the occupied Palestinian territories and of supporting the Arab minority

in Israel.

we are close to the Palestinian people and we support their struggle, their march, the right of

return and the end of the Israeli occupation. 
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